Date
The Honorable __________________________
United States Senate
__________________________ Office Building and Number
Washington, D.C. 20510
Dear Senator ___________________________

or

The Honorable __________________________
United States House of Representatives
__________________________ Office Building and Number 
Washington, D.C. 20515
Dear Representative ______________________


Hello, my name is _______. I am a (planetary scientist / member of the general public) from [City], [country other than USA]. I am concerned about the cuts proposed to planetary science within NASA.

The United States has been a leader in planetary science; enhanced by substantial contributions from international partners. Scientists from countries like mine want to support the work and excellent research achieved by our colleagues in the US.

NASA funding and partnerships on missions and projects, such as those with the European Space Agency (ESA), are essential in allowing scientists and engineers from all over the world to contribute to the pursuit of knowledge. I hope that the United States will not give up its planetary exploration program, will not accept the loss in expertise and scientific excellence, and will continue to be an inspiration to the rest of the world.

Thank you very much for consideration of my views.
